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From: rosemary Hobday 
Sent: 12 December 2022 21:47
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Fwd: East Devon Villages Plan - Plymtree

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 I understand from attending an EDDC meeting in Ottery St Mary recently that the status for 
development within Plymtree is currently - “Not Recommended”. 

 I would like to endorse this as I feel that further development in the village would have an 
adverse effect on the look and feel of an historic and rural environment, would compromise 
road safety and could impact on existing drainage, sewerage and most definitely internet 
capability. 

Plymtree has extremely limited public transport and a community shop that continues to be 
under threat of closure.  Development in Cullompton is much better placed with far more 
facilities to offer and a better, safer road network.  

 Yours sincerely  

 Rosemary Hobday 

  

 
 

  
 

 


